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and Global Diaspora Maritime Migratory Route 
Dear Sir/Madam,
On behalf of the World Association of Global Diaspora Studies, I am very glad to inform you that the international conference on "Sea Merchants of East Asia and Global Diaspora Maritime Migratory Route" will be held from 5th to 7th November, 2012 in South Korea. This Conference will provide an opportunity for scholars to share their latest academic achievements in the field of Diaspora studies and develop friendship among diaspora scholars. It would be very honored if you join the Conference as a presenter.
Overview:
■ Date : 5th November (Monday) – 7th November (Wednesday), 2012
■ Venue : ChangPoGo Memorial Museum, South Korea
■ Host : Wando-gun (one of provinces in South Korea)
■ Organized by : 
The Reseach Center for Oversea Korean Business & Culture, Chonnam National University
The World Association of Global Diaspora Studies 
Session:
1. Designated Session: The topic of the presentation is as follows: 
<Global Diaspora Maritime Migratory Route>
- Jewish Maritime Migratory Route
- Indian Maritime Migratory Route
- Russian Maritime Migratory Route
- Overseas Chinese Maritime Migratory Route
- Overseas Korean Maritime Migratory Route
- Overseas Japanese Maritime Migratory Route
This session’s topic is about Global Diasporas’ migratory route and forming their ethnic community near coastal area for safety at the initiatory stage. The number of presenters will be about 6 and they will be selected according to a procedure. Airfare, domestic transportation, and accommodation will be covered by the honorarium. 
2. Free Paper Session:
This session is to present your interests and reflections on Global Diaspora studies. It is possible if the topic is relevant field of Diaspora Studies. The number of presenters is unlimited. Meals and accommodation will be provided for the presenters. 
If you are interested regarding this, please feel free to send email with paper’s proposal by 31 July, 2012. 
It is sincerely hoped that many researchers will join the international conference and support the extension of global Diaspora Studies. 
If you have any inquiries regarding this, please feel free to contact me.
Thank you very much.
Best wishes,
Chae-wan Lim
President, The World Association of Global Diaspora Studies
